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>>> Cathy Graber 1/17/2008 10:19 AM >>>
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Joseph Salazar

1691 Bennett Way

Sanger, CA 93657-3571

January 17, 2008

Jackalyne Pfannenstiel

Dear Jackalyne Pfannenstiel:

Please stop the government intrusion into our own homes by requiring
homeowners to install a thermostat that can be adjusted by govermment

I oppose the government controlled thermostats in our own homes.

I already do my part in recycling everything I can. Boxes, Newspapers,
Cans, Plastic juice bottles, water bottles, grocery bags, used ketchup
bottles, pickle jars, aluminum foil, sandwich bags and so many more. I
take out my blue-recycle can more than my regular black-garbage can. I
don't see the rest of my block participating... how about building more
awareness in recycling!

Include wal-mart to print a list of missed recycled items on the side of
their bags. or Target to hold monthly recycling clinics on teaching what
is trash and what is re-useable.

I think that if need to save energy, we should not restrict it, we shouid
re-use it.

I oppose government controlled thermostats and recommend an easy and
better alternative.

Sincerely,

Joseph Salazar
559-261-5672



